

Bishop Aldhelm's **CE Primary School**

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 22nd February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

Each term the Inclusion Team delivers presentations to parents about different aspects of children's learning. These are aimed to be informative yet informal. All parents and carers are welcome to attend.

Our next Inclusion Day will take place on Tuesday 1st March, with presentations at 9:00am and 2:00pm.

The focus for the presentations will be: Emotional based school avoidance. During the session, we will talk about why some children may find it difficult coming to school and what we can do to support their attendance.

Refreshments will be provided and an opportunity for questions will also be available.

If you would like to attend please meet Mrs Strickland and Kerrie in the school office at either 9am or 2pm. Refreshments will be provided.

Best Wishes,

Lucy Strickland Kerrie Goodenough Lizzie Sharpe

Deputy Headteacher

Inclusion Leader

SENCo

Mental Health and Well being Co-ordinator









